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The University Grants Commission (UGC) has released draft regulations that aim
to regulate the entry and operations of foreign universities in India offering degrees,
diplomas, and certificate programs. The draft has been made available to the public
for comments and feadback, with a deadiine of the 18th January 2023. According
to the draft regulations, foreign higher education institutions (FHEIs) must obtain
approval from the UGC before sefting up campuses in India. In addition, foreign
universities must be ranked within the top 500 of global subject-wise rankings as
determined by the UGC. A standing committee will review applications by foreign
universities considering factors such as the credibility of the institution, the pro-
grams being offered, and the proposed scaderic infrastructure.
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